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We have an opportunity for an outstanding practitioner to join our team and assist in the leadership and continual improvement of our robust safeguarding culture at Nene Park Academy.  The successful candidate will work to ensure that our students are safe, happy and successful at our school, working with colleagues within their various roles at NPA and external agencies where appropriate, to secure the highest standard of student welfare and personal development.  If you are hardworking, resilient and determined in the pursuit of excellence, our students will benefit hugely from your care, support and guidance, we would very much like to hear from you.

Nene Park Academy opened in September 2011 and this is an exciting opportunity to join a dynamic, vibrant and rapidly improving academy.  In September 2013 the academy moved into its new building with state-of-the-art facilities throughout with additional facilities added in 2018.  If you want to work with wonderful students and committed staff, this is the Academy for you.

Nene Park Academy is proud to be part of the Cambridge Meridian Academies Trust along with North Cambridge Academy, Swavesey Village College, Stamford Welland Academy, West Town Primary Academy, Sawtry Village Academy, Ely College, Sawtry Junior Academy, Downham Feoffees primary, Bar Hill Primary and Lantern Primary school.  This is an exciting time for the partnership.  Having already made significant impact on progress and achievement, we are determined for the academy to be the school of first choice and a source of pride for its community.


If you would like to discuss this opportunity, then please contact Kevin Hartley khartley@neneparkacademy.org  tel: 01733 368300.

For any other queries, please contact: Kellie Ward: kward@neneparkacademy.org

The closing date for applications is 24th February 2020.

Interviews will be held soon after.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Nene Park Academy is a good school. Achievement is good and rising rapidly (Ofsted 2013).
Nene Park Academy is rated as good in all school areas (Ofsted 2018).

Nene Park Academy, Oundle Road, Peterborough, PE2 7EA  

The Academy is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share in this commitment.  All staff will be subject to an enhanced check with the Disclosure and Barring Service.
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